
 

NIRI Twin Cities presents 
 

HOLIDAY BASH: Food, Wine, Music, Merriment & Networking 
  

  
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Join us on Thursday, December 11, 2014 from 5:00 to 8:00 pm! 
 

The NIRI Twin Cities Board of Directors invites you to celebrate the upcoming holidays with wine, 
food, singing and merriment! Help us ring in the season With your presence, your caroling voice – and if you’re 
a musician, any musical instruments you’d like to play in accompaniment to a piano. 
 

Bring a guest ~ The holidays should be shared with friends and family, so please bring a guest or 
significant other. 
 

Location ~ Padilla CRT, 1101 W. River Parkway, 3rd Floor, Minneapolis, MN 55415 
 

Thank you! We extend special gratitude to Padilla CRT for graciously opening 
their distinctive riverfront space to NIRI five years in a row.  

 
 

 
 

Questions? Contact Jane Cracraft at 612-376-7979 or jane.cracraft@businesswire.com 
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